
From: Debbie McDowell
To: Matthew Powell; Heather Faust
Subject: RE: Draft Minutes for Commission Special Meeting on December 8, 2022 at 1 p.m.
Date: Thursday, December 15, 2022 10:25:11 AM

Utility fees related to Hurricane Ian:
 
Discrepancy of the motion –  Starts at the 3H 10M mark -- VM White made the motion as stated in the minutes,
however, when Mayor restated the motion she added delaying payment and in times of emergency and left off
other words. 
 
VM White motion (as captured in the minutes):  A motion was made by Vice Mayor White, seconded by
Commissioner Emrich, to
allow the owner to pay the base facility charges for a maximum of five years from the date the service was
abandoned to the date the service was restored. 

Mayor Langdon’s restated motion:   A motion was made by Vice Mayor White, seconded by Commissioner
Emrich, to allow the property owner to delay payment of pay the base facility charges for a maximum of five
years in times of emergency from  the date the service was abandoned to the date the service was restored
 
 
Not too sure what happens in this instance because the “intent” of the motion is a combination of the two.  I
understand “intent” is not captured in a motion only the words!
 
Debbie
 

From: Matthew Powell <mpowell@northportfl.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2022 3:52 PM
To: Alice White <awhite@northportfl.gov>; Barbara Langdon <blangdon@northportfl.gov>; Debbie
McDowell <dmcdowell@northportfl.gov>; Pete Emrich <pemrich@northportfl.gov>; Phil Stokes
<pstokes@northportfl.gov>
Cc: Adrian Jianelli <ajianelli@northportfl.gov>; Heather Faust <hfaust@northportfl.gov>
Subject: Draft Minutes for Commission Special Meeting on December 8, 2022 at 1 p.m.
 
Good afternoon Commissioners,
 
Attached are the draft minutes from the Commission Special Meeting on December 8, 2022 at 1
p.m. for your review, please send all recommendations by December 21, 2022. Thank you and have
a great afternoon.
 
PLEASE DO NOT REPLY ALL
 

Matthew Powell
Recording Secretary
City of North Port
4970 City Hall Blvd
North Port, Florida 34286
Office: 941 429 7063
Fax: 941 429 7008
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